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Congratulations to our December Graduates! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Each month we will dive into these objectives through writings from our faculty!  
See page 2 for a message on Professionalism from Professor Payne. 
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Professionalism with Professor Payne 

Click here for a word from Professor Payne on Professionalism: 

https://media.indwes.edu/media/1_x0eth6a7 
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As you leave for break, we pray that you stay safe 
and healthy as you travel and gather with friends 

and family.  We are proud of you for finishing 
the semester and we look forward to the Spring 

and all that it holds for us. 
Have a Happy Thanksgiving, 

Merry Christmas and a  
Blessed New Year! 
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